
NEWSLETTER 

A message from the 

PRINCIPAL Dates for Your 

DIARY  

Hello Jubilee families, what a       

fabulous half term we have had! 

We’ve seen our reception children 

settle into Jubilee life very quickly 

and have really made a strong start 

to their learning journey.  

Across school, all year groups have 

been stepping back into the past to 

learn about significant periods in 

history.  

Year 1 have been learning about 

what it was like to be a child in the 

past including toys they played with. 

They even discovered what school 

was life a long time ago. As a       

fabulous finish to their topic they 

celebrated with a 1950s day, where 

they had a Punch and Judy show in 

school.  

Year 2 have been learning about 

Magnificent Monarchs and the 

world around royality. They have 

been investigating the castles and 

buildings they lived in. As their     

fabulous finish, they visited Warwick 

Castle.  

Year 3 have been historians in the 

Stone Age. Their learning has been 

fantastic through hands on           

experiences in the classroom finding 

our what people ate by looking at 

Stone Age poo! Their fabulous finish 

was a visit by a Stone Age experts 

who gave the children the most 

wonderful Stone Age experience.  

Year 4 have been learning about 

what happened when to Britain after 

the Roman invasion. They             

celebrated the end of their topic 

with a Viking adventure day. 

Year 5 have been learning about the 

Greeks and loved learning about 

democracy and laws. They finished 

with a fabulous Greek experience 

day. 

Year 6 have been learning about the 

war. They have discovered what life 

was life for children, soldiers and 

families still at home or had been 

evacuated to the countryside. They 

finished with a very emotional day at 

the National Memorial Arboretum. 

 

We are also holding our Autumn 

parent consultations on Tuesday 

15th November . Please complete 

the Microsoft Forms to book a time 

suitable for your child.  

 

Ms K Benton 

Monday 24th-Friday 28th October 
2022 
Half Term  
 
Monday 31st October 2022 
Return to school for Autumn 2 
 
Monday 31st October 2022 
Halloween disco in school. Children 
can wear fancy dress, please bring a 
tin or packet donation for the Blake-
nall Food Bank.  
 
Monday 31st October 2022 
We will be holding our decorate a 
pumpkin competition. Please bring 
any pumpkins for the competition 
into class in the morning  
 
Friday 4th November 2022 
Author visit for Reception, Y1 and Y2 
 
Tuesday 8th November 2022 
Height and Weight Measurements Y6 
 
Friday 11th November 2022 
Remembrance Day 
 
Friday 11th November 2022 
Nasal Flu Vaccinations whole school 
 
Monday 14th November to Friday 
18th November 2022 
Anti Bullying Week  
 
Tuesday 15th November 2022 
Parent consultations. School closes at 
1.10pm.  
 
Friday 18th November 2022 
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SUMMER 21/22  |  TQEA Newsletter 

Social Media  

 

This Month’s 
Focus 
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Club Timetable 

ATTENDANCE 

We encourage all children to have excellent attendance at Jubilee 

Academy. 

Regular school attendance brings enormous benefits to individual pupils, their 

families, schools and the community as a whole. Without regular attendance, 

levels of attainment suffer and opportunities are missed to obtain maximum 

benefit from education. 

Persistent absence and lateness will affect a child’s achievement and progress 

in school. Comprehensive research shows that there is a direct link between a 

child’s level of school attendance and their level of school attainment. 
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 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Lunchtime 
Spanish Club  

Choir 
  Football Club  

After School   
Dance Club 

Cooking Club 
Multi– Sports  

We still have spaces in the following clubs! 



Year 1 
Punch &  Judy 
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Year 2 Warwick 
castle  

Year 3 Stone Age 
Workshop 

Year 4 Viking  
Workshop 



  

 

JUB-postbox@attrust.org.uk 

01922 710357  

jubilee.attrust.org.uk 

@AcademyJubilee 

Tintern Crescent, Bloxwich, Walsall 

West Midlands, WS3 2SQ  
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Year 5 Greek   
Workshop 

Year 6 National    
Arboretum  

On Friday 21st October, we welcome back from Maternity Mrs Owen 

to Year 4. We would also like to thank Mrs Benton for her hard work in 

supporting the children’s learning since September.   


